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Bell Nunnally’s Ross A. Williams and Mason G. Jones authored the Dallas Business 
Journal article “Will my business interruption insurance cover my COVID-19-related 
losses? If not, what are my options?” The piece considers the question of whether 
businesses with business interruption insurance will be able to successfully file claims 
related to the COVID-19 pandemic, and, if not, what other options might be available 
to help recoup or defray losses. In light of great uncertainty, they suggest, “[A]s 
COVID-19-related business disruptions continue to accrue, businesses must keep the 
lines of communication open with legal counsel, insurance brokers and accountants. 
Forethought and careful planning and consultation are key to gathering the 
information needed to submit a well-presented claim.”

To read the full article, please click here.
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